Tweeti Barnett-Johnson selected "NCAUSBCA 2017-2018 Secretary of the Year"

At the NCAUSBCA 13th Annual Membership Meeting on February 24, Brenda "Tweeti" Barnett-Johnson of the Wednesday AM Retirees league at Crofton Bowling Centre, was honored as "NCAUSBCA 2017-2018 Secretary of the Year" for the impeccable service she rendered her league last season. Association office staffer Tena Boone said, "She's very efficient: In fact, her league's award applications usually arrive by the next morning." In addition, Tweeti offered outstanding support of NCAUSBCA functions and events: She attended the Hall of Fame Induction & Dinner Celebration and the 2018 Annual Membership Meeting, and she participated in the Senior Tournament, the Mixed Tournament in Support of BVL, and the Women's Championship Tournament, where her "Sassy But Classy Ladies 6" team captured top honors.

